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1110 KC — YOUR RADIO SIGNAL OF SERVICE
HOLLY SPRINGS. MISSISSIPPI

October 18, 1970

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 00204

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:
Thank you for your letter of October 11, 1976.
his letter is to confirm that your reception of Radio

Station WKRA in Ilolly Springs, Mississippi was correct.

If we can be of further service to you please
advise us.

Sincerely,

Joe Cassatta
Manager
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